
From: Hilary  
Sent: Monday, 18 May 2015 9:32 AM 
To: medboardconsultation 
Subject: 'Consultation - Registered Medical Practitioners who provide Cosmetic, Medical and Surgical 
Procedures' 
 
 
I write this letter to you in protest! 
 
I strongly object to the proposed changes your Board is trying to introduce within the Cosmetic 
Industry.  The system that has been in place for some years now, is perfectly controlled, supervised 
and safe.  I personally have been having treatment for around 15 years, travelling to Melbourne (from 
Perth) to see my Injecting Nurse (Trish Matheson), and Consulting with the Medical Doctor on Real 
Time Video. 
 
Prior to this I have visited a Plastic Surgeon who only wanted to operate for a large fee! 
 
With the current system I have had excellent advice, treatments and follow-up care, together with as 
much product information as I require.  The Doctor on Video is very thorough and spends as much 
time with you as you need, no rushing you through in order to collect a fee, as is the normal treatment 
in a Practice. 
 
I believe the changes are probably motivate by some 'greedy' Cosmetic Doctors who see money in 
the control of the industry.  I personally will not seek any further treatment if the system changes. 
 
I look forward to sense prevailing! 
 
 
Hilary  

18th May 2015 
 
 
 




